
AN ANNOUNCEMENT 

An announcement of the new forms in which the Bulletin is 
to appear has been made on pages 1-2 of the January issue. In 
each of the odd-numbered issues there will appear reports of 
meetings, reviews, notes, and abstracts of papers. 

One of the announced purposes of the new forms is to secure 
earlier publication of the abstracts than has been possible under 
the previous arrangements. Eventually it will be possible to 
publish many abstracts in advance of the meetings at which the 
corresponding papers are read, and it is hoped that a beginning 
can be made immediately, in so far as the authors are prepared 
to send their abstracts to the Secretaries within a time-limit 
which will permit of publication in advance. The Secretaries 
will issue from time to time notices of the exact dates before 
which abstracts must be presented if the authors desire that 
they be published in advance of the meeting for which they are 
intended. 

The March issue will contain all of the abstracts of the papers 
read at the February meeting, and as many as possible of the 
abstracts which are in the hands of the Secretaries on or before 
March 7 for papers to be read at the three April meetings to be 
held in Stanford University, Chicago, and New York, respec­
tively, on April 5, April 18-19, and April 18-19. It is hoped that 
that issue can be in the hands of members not later than 
April 15. 

The present issue is typical of the even-numbered issues. 
They will contain scientific papers, including longer addresses, 
and the list of new publications. The paging is continuous with 
the January issue. In all, twelve issues will appear, alternately 
of the types mentioned above. The appearance of the bound 
volume will not be materially altered, and the size of the 
volume will not be affected. 

The editors wish to repeat also the invitation to members 
and to other readers, to offer comments and suggestions regard­
ing the present forms. 

T H E EDITORS 

65 


